
NOTICE OF PUBLIC LIQUOR HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to anyone wishing to comment on the application that the City of 

Albuquerque Liquor Hearing Officer, Steven M. Chavez, pursuant to § 60-6B-4D(1), NMSA 1978 as 

amended, and § 10-8-3D(1) Revised Ordinances, of Albuquerque, New Mexico,  1994 as amended, will hold 

a public hearing at the Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Government Center, located at One Civic Plaza NW, 

Albuquerque, New Mexico, in the City Council Committee Room, 9
th

 Floor, Room 9081 on Monday, 

February 5, 2018 at 9:00a.m.,  for the purpose of considering the application for a liquor license set forth 

hereunder. 

 

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  If you have a disability and require special 

assistance to participate in this hearing, please contact Sandra Chavez at least three days before the hearing 

date at 768-3147. 

 

1. Liquor License/Application: 63011 

 Applicant: Trent Edwards 

Doing Business As: Duel Brewing 

Proposed Location: 606 Central Avenue SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102 

The request is for a floor plan expansion currently 5,355sq.ft  to include alcohol serve on 

the roof top, adding an additional 902sq.ft totally 6,257sq.ft, . 

 

Steven M. Chavez, Esq.    January 22, 2017 

Liquor Hearing Officer 


